
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                3 February 2023 
 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. This year’s theme is Let’s Connect.  
Let’s Connect is about making meaningful connections. People thrive in communities, 

and this connection is vital for our wellbeing. When we have healthy connections –  
to family, friends and others – this can support our mental health and our sense of 

wellbeing.    

To tie in with Children's Mental Health, I would like to let you all know about the new 
READ WELL area that is going to be available in the library. 

The READ WELL area has a new selection of fiction and non-fiction texts covering mental 

health and wellbeing, understanding feelings and worries, LGBTQ+, health conditions 
and motivational/inspiring books for both KS1 & KS2. 

To promote this area in the library, we are encouraging the children to get involved by 

making a poster. The idea of the poster is to drive awareness that this support is 
available and highlight what the READ WELL area is about. We can then choose one 

poster from each class to display in the library or around the school.  

 

SAFER INTERNET DAY – Tuesday 7 February 2023 
As parents and carers, you play a crucial role in empowering and 

supporting children to use digital technologies responsibly and 

respectfully. Indeed, parental influence, guidance and education have a 
significant and long-lasting impact on children's safety and wellbeing in 

the online world. There are plenty of ways for you to participate in Safer 

Internet Day, whether it is by ensuring an open dialogue with your children, 
educating them to use digital technologies safely and positively, or acting as 

digital role models. To help you achieve that, you may want to have a look at  

https://www.saferinternetday.org/resources where you will find a range of 
resources to use with your children. 

 

SCHOOL DINNNERS W/C 6 February 2023 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Farmhouse Mac & 
Cheese, garlic bread 
(v) Veggie Slice 
 
Cheese Jacket  
Potato 
 
Veg Melt Panini 
 
Jam Roly Poly &  
Custard 

Cheese Burger 
(v) Veggie Dog 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Ham & Tomato  
Panini 
 
Banana Brownie 
 
 

Mince Beef & 
Dumplings 
(v) Cottage Pie 
 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
 
Cheese Panini 
 
Marbled Sponge & 
Custard 

Chicken Korma & Rice 
(v) Veg Lasagne 
 
Veg Chilli Jacket Potato 
 
Tuna Panini 
 
Oatie Biscuit & Cheese 

Battered Fish 
(v) Cheese &  
Tomato Quiche 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Cheese & Tomato 
Panini 
 
Lemon & Sultana  
Ice Finger 

 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/
https://www.saferinternetday.org/resources


 

SPORTS NEWS  Congratulations to the 
boys’ and girls’ football teams who competed 

in the County Finals in York this week. 

Second and third place respectively, and a 
great credit to the school. 

Congratulations, also to the girls’ tag rugby 

team and the Y4 boys' footballers who 
played this week in local events. 

 

 
Good luck to 

the table tennis 

team who will 
be travelling to 

Blackburn 

tonight ready to 

compete in the 
regional final 

tomorrow. 

 
WYKEHAM 

CRICKET CLUB  

Winter nets are being held at Bramcote School for 
junior groups starting on Wednesday 8 February. 

 

Under 9s – 6.00-7.00pm 
Under 11s – 7.00-8.00pm 

 

Contact Adam Hutchinson for details, 

adamhutchinson01@gmail.com 
 

ST. MARTIN’S CHURCH  The church is holding an All-Age Service at 10am on 

Sunday. Everyone welcome for fun, friendship, and worship. 
 

DOGS ON THE SCHOOL SITE  Could I remind you, please, that dogs are not 

allowed anywhere on the school site. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES   

10.2.23 School closes for half term 
20.2.23 School re-opens 

09.3.23 Parents’ evening ~ details to follow 

14.3.23 Parents’ evening ~ details to follow 

31.3.23 School closes for Easter 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely                                    Jonathan Wanless ~ Headteacher 


